
From: Veldran, Katherine
To: Donna Hicks <hicks.donna@gmail.com>

Date: 9/8/2015 2:32:48 PM

Subject: RE: Wednesday meeting

Thank you for the update.
We will see you then.
Katherine

-----Original Message-----
From: Donna Hicks [mailto:hicks.donna@gmail.com]
Sent: Tuesday, September 08, 2015 2:02 PM
To: Veldran, Katherine
Subject: Re: Wednesday meeting

Katherine,

I will still plan to meet you and Josh at 10:00 am on Wednesday.

The funeral is at 11:30 am, but I am not attending.

Thank you,

Donna

Sent from my iPhone

> On Sep 8, 2015, at 11:22 AM, Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov> wrote:
>
> I'm so sorry to hear this terrible news.
> Please keep us posted.
> Thank you,
> Katherine
>
> -----Original Message-----
> From: Donna Hicks [mailto:hicks.donna@gmail.com]
> Sent: Monday, September 07, 2015 12:12 PM
> To: Veldran, Katherine
> Subject: Wednesday meeting
>
> Katherine,
>
> Rep. Deborah Long's husband passed away last night. They think the funeral will be Wednesday. 
I'm waiting to see what time, but I believe we will need to reschedule. I plan to attend the funeral.
>
> I'll let you know as soon as I receive the information.
>
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> Thank you,
>
> Rep. Donna Hicks
>
> Sent from my iPhone


